Accrediting Council

On Education in Journalism and Mass Communications

5 11"12PM 1 31 ESC COM UPRRP

Susanne Shaw Executive Director

May 2, 2012

Ana Guadalupe Chancellor University of Puerto Rico, Rio Piedras Campus San Juan, PUERTO RICO 00931

Dear Chancellor Guadalupe:

The Accrediting Council on Education in Journalism and Mass Communications met April 27-28 in Arlington, Va., and voted 21-0, with one member abstaining, that the undergraduate program in the School of Communication at the University of Puerto Rico, Rio Piedras Campus, receive accreditation.

The Council concurred with the recommendations for accreditation made by the Accrediting Committee and the site team. The next visit for the undergraduate program in the School of Communication will be during the 2017-2018 academic year.

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes for continued success for the School of Communication at the University of Puerto Rico-Rio Piedras Campus, its students, faculty and the other professional media constituencies it serves.

Best wishes.

Sincerely.

Peter Bhatia President

cc: VEliseo Colon Zayas, director, School of Communication Ruben Ramirez, coordinator of graduate program Pam Luecke, team chair Will Norton, vice chair, Accrediting Committee Susanne Shaw, executive director, ACEJMC